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November 28, 2019 
 
Sent via E-mail: submissions@albertainquiry.ca 
 
Mr. Steve Allan 
Commissioner 
Calgary, Alberta 
 
Dear Commissioner Allan: 
  
On behalf of CCVO (Calgary Chamber of Voluntary Organizations), thank you for the opportunity to submit to 
the Public Inquiry into anti-Alberta energy campaigns.  
  
When this inquiry was announced by the provincial government, CCVO expressed concerns about the potential 
for it to contribute to an ‘advocacy chill’ on the nonprofit sector in Alberta:  
www.calgarycvo.org/ccvo-blog/government-of-alberta-public-inquiry-into-environmental-groups. 
  
We have reviewed the recent submission to your inquiry from The Muttart Foundation and we are writing to 
offer our full support for its content. 
  
I would be pleased to discuss any questions or comments you may have about the potential impacts of this 
inquiry on the nonprofit sector in Alberta, and how we can all play a role in mitigating those effects.  
  
With thanks and best wishes,  

 
 
 
 

 
David Mitchell 
President & CEO 
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